
09/12/2020 

MS Zoe Faulkner 
St pauls road ST 
North balgowlah NSW 2093 
zoef001@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

My concerns with the location of this childcare centre are due to the many children that ride 
and walk down bangaroo Street to get to and from seaforth public school. With limited visibility 
already on this street it is an accident waiting to happen. I myself have 2 children who walk up 
and down bangaroo street every day to get to school and the mere thought of having 5 cars 
reversing out of tiny parking spaces who are on a time crunch, in a low visibility often one lane 
road absolutely terrifies me. This alone should be enough for anyone to realise its a terrible 
location. 

Sent: 9/12/2020 1:52:00 PM
Subject: Online Submission


